
0 Southwestern Bell

Mr. Cecil I . Wright
Executive Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
301 West High Street, Floor 5A
Jefferson City, MO 65101

Enclosures

Re: Case No. TW-97-333

Dear Mr. Wright :

cc :

	

Attorneys ofRecord

Leo J. Bub
Attorney
Phone 314 247-3060

May 22, 1997

Enclosed for filing with the Commission in the above referenced case are an
original and 14 copies of Southwestern Bell Telephone Company's Rebuttal Testimony of
Richard L. Taylor.

Also enclosed for filing with the Commission are an original and eight (8) copies of
the redacted copies and six (6) copies ofthe Highly Confidential copies of Southwestern
Bell Telephone Company's Rebuttal Testimony of Debbie J. Bourneuf This testimony
contains Highly Confidential information. As per the Protective Order issued in this case,
we are filing the Highly Confidential copies under seal .

Please stamp "Filed" on the extra unredacted copy and return to us in the enclosed
self-addressed, stamped envelope . Thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of
the Commission .

Very truly yours,

Leo J. Bub

C Southwestern Bell Telephone
Legal Department
Room 630
100 North Tucker Boulevard
St . Louis, MO 63101-1976
Phone 314 247-2022
Fax 314 247-0881


